
 

  

To:  The News Editor                                                                                          December 2, 2021 

                

EMERGENCY PIPELINE REPAIR WORK TO DISRUPT WATER SUPPLY 
MORANT BAY, LYSSONS AND ENVIRONS IN ST. THOMAS TO BE AFFECTED 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that water supply in some sections of  

St. Thomas, will be disrupted from 7:00 pm to 11:30 pm, today, December 2, 2021.  This is 

to facilitate the repairing of an 8-inch pipeline under the Springfield Bridge in Morant Bay. 

 

Areas to be impacted:    Morant Bay, Lyssons, Retreat, Prospect and all roads leading off        

  

The NWC regrets any inconvenience that may be caused and craves the patience and understanding  

of its valued customers. 

 

                                               -END- 

  

  

CONTACTS:            Community Relations Department (Eastern)  

                                  876 929-3540-5  

                                  Corporate Public Relations Department  

                                  876 929-1128, 876 929-5430-5  

                                  Toll Free: 888-225-5692  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

 

  

 

 


